
    

PRESS RELEASE 

Discover TechNATA Rescheduled to October 5th, 2020  

Kanata North - Thursday, March 12, 2020 – ​Due to the ongoing concerns and ​uncertainties 
related to COVID-19, we have decided to postpone this year's Discover TechNATA Tech Expo 
and Talent Hunt Job Fair to a later date in the fall. 

Following the recommendation from our Board of Directors we will postpone ​Discover 
TechNATA​ from April 8​th​, 2020 to a new date of ​October 5​th​, 2020 at the Brookstreet Hotel. 

This has been a difficult decision although a necessary one as the​ health and safety of our 
business community members and event participants is of the utmost importance to the Kanata 
North Business Association. It is essential that we do ​everything possible to ensure a safe 
environment and world class event for all participants. 

Discover TechNATA ​is an important event for our business community bringing together over 
3000 job seekers, investors and business professionals to Canada's largest tech park. 
 
All participants, exhibitors and attendees, who have purchased a ticket to this year's Discover 
TechNata event will have their tickets automatically transferred to the new date in October. 
 
We are also exploring the opportunity to launch a ​"virtual career fair" that will match job seekers 
with potential employers in the spring. Please watch for more details over the coming weeks on 
this. 
 
Should you have questions regarding the postponed date and wish to discuss further, please 
contact ​lauren@ottawabusinessevents.ca  
 
We know this is a very challenging time for everyone and appreciate the understanding and 
support. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Jamie Petten 
President & Executive Director 
Kanata North Business Association 
(613) 791-2761 
jamie.petten@kanatanorthba.ca  
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